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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
April 21, 1975

*1 RE: Review of contract with LBC & W

Mr. James R. Michael

Assistant Director

S. C. Commission on Higher Education
Rutledge Building

1429 Senate Building

Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Jim:

I have reviewed the contract with LBC & W for the study of institutions pursuant to Section 22-15.7, Code of Laws
of South Carolina, as amended. As indicated in our phone conversation recently, I find the contract in order, but as
mentioned over the telephone I do raise the question as to the priorities on page 5 of the proposed contract, since it
appears that the branches and/or junior college have been left out under Priority #2.

Please contact me if I can provide any further assistance.
Sincerely,

Hardwick Stuart, Jr.
Assistant Attorney General
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